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May 12th 2020
To whom it may concern,

| am writing to show support from Bleeemo Music for the ‘Under The Wood' project initiated by Gelareh Pour in
2020.

Bleeemo Music has had the privilege of working with Gelareh on many projects, including album releases, live
performances, tours and streams. Gelareh is a world-class musician and incredible project manager. To date, Bleee-
mo Music has co-produced and distributed 4 full length albums with Gelareh and numerous other demos and live
recordings.

Her understanding of what it takes to coordinate and execute the release of music to a high standard is second to
none, she is meticulous in her delivery and considerate in her practice.

Gelareh also always makes sure to pay artists and workers correctly, something that | know she holds as very im-
portant in the creation of works.

The “Under The Wood' project is exceptionally timed as many of the collaborators Gelareh has involved are strug-
gling to find work. This project would see immediate work created for a wide range of people and provide further
exposure to individual artists to fanbases they may not have previously accessed.

Bleeemo Music is happy to offer in-kind support in the production of this album and in the online distribution of
digital media.

If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to contact.
Regards

Brian O'Dwyer
Bleeemo Music




